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Jeremiah 48:42·· And Moab will certainly be annihilated from being a people, 
for it is against Yehowah that he has put on great airs. 

[8] - References: 

· They have said;  Come and let us efface them from being a 
nation, that the name of Israel may be remembered no more. 
(Psalms 83:4) 

· For the head of Syria is Damascus, and the head of Damascus is 
Rezin, and within just sixty-five years Ephraim will be shattered 
to pieces so as not to be a people. (Isaiah 7:8) 

· For I am with you, is the utterance of Yehowah, to save you, but 
I shall make an extermination among all the nations to which I 
have scattered you.  However, in your case I shall make no 
extermination.  And I shall have to correct you to the proper 
degree, as I shall by no means leave you unpunished. (Jeremiah 
30:11) 

· He is wise in heart and strong in power.  Who can show 
stubbornness to him and come off uninjured? (Job 9:4) 

· Pride is before a crash, and a haughty spirit before stumbling. 
(Proverbs 16:18) 

· We have heard of the pride of Moab, he is very haughty, of his 
highness and of his pride and of his haughtiness and of the 
loftiness of his heart. (Jeremiah 48:29) 

· May my dispersed ones reside as aliens even in you, O Moab.  
Become a place of concealment to them because of the despoiler.  
For the oppressor has reached his end, the despoiling has 
terminated, those trampling down others have been finished off 
the earth. (Isaiah 16:4) 

· Make him drunk, O men, for he has put on great airs against 
Yehowah himself, and Moab has slapped around in his vomit, and 
he has become an object of ridicule, even he himself. (Jeremiah 
48:26) 

 


